
Jeff Killip, Executive Director & Secretary

Please support PSE’s proposed temporary extension of net metering until a study group can
help find a new rate that is fair to all. This study will provide unbiased and thorough data on the
costs and benefits of net metering before any changes are made to the current net metering
rate.

Thank you.

DOUGLAS VAUPEL
DLVAUPEL@YAHOO.COM
BELLINGHAM
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